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Date: 25 March 2019 08:43:43

From: Sarah Curran
Organisation: Private Individual (Local Resident)

Message Body:
Re: Metro & LUAS extensions to Firhouse, Knocklyon, Rathfarnham and Ballyboden.

To whom it may concern,

As a local resident who entire family relies heavily on public transport to get to work in the city centre &
creche, I wish to communicate that I fully support the extension of these much-needed sustainable transport
corridors for Firhouse, Knocklyon, Rathfarnham and Ballyboden connecting us to the city and providing a south
orbital transport link to UCD.

Kind regards,
Sarah Curran

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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